
We’d like to start by saying congratulations to our Year 6 children for the mature and confident manner
they approached their SATs this week despite lots of nerves. They had tests on four mornings this week
with their reading, grammar, punctuation, spelling and maths skills and knowledge being tested. They
were rewarded with an afternoon of fun in Greyfield Woods with the Year 6 children from High Littleton
School who they will be going to their school residential with in the last week of term. We’d also like to
say a big well done to the rest of the school who had to work around the SATs this week, staying
extremely quiet in class whilst the year 6s were in the hall and having their break at different times each
day. We would also like to thank all the staff involved - we had a moderation visit on Thursday to ensure
we were carrying out everything properly and received a tick in every box!

In honour of the Queen’s Jubilee, on the last day of this term, children will be invited to wear red, white
and blue and we will be having a picnic (hopefully outside!!) to celebrate.  A packed lunch will be on the
school menu on this day instead of the normal fish and chips.

Finally, Hopefully, we are set for some warm weather in the weeks ahead. Please ensure your child
comes to school wearing sun cream and a hat and that they always bring a water bottle with them.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull

A memorial service will be held for Wendy Rogers
at Clutton Church on Wednesday 25th May at 2.30pm.

All are welcome to pay their respects to such a wonderful lady.

Notices
● Clubs - Art, gardening and multi-sports will finish at 4.15pm. All other after school clubs finish at 4pm.
● Dangerous parking - Please do not park in the school zones outside school.  This is being monitored by

local police as it is a danger to our children.
● Dinner Menu Choices - Please remember to book every week by Thursday for the following week's

choices. Unfortunately, options can no longer be changed after this day.
● Forest School - Cherry Class have Forest School this term, so please remember to bring in their named

waterproof trousers and coats every Wednesday for their protection. Thank you.
● Gardening Club - In need of compost!!   Any donations gratefully received.
● School gate - The pedestrian gate will open at 3.10pm for parents to enter the playground to collect

children.  Please just push the gate to let yourself in.
● Treat afternoon - Sapphire House ONLY can bring a scooter into school on Monday if they would like to

for being House point winners last term.



Certificates of the week
Doodle Maths and Doodle Tables

Top Doodlers this week are Connie, Ellis, Zach and Joseph and Max.
Top for Doodle Tables were Connie, Harrison, Tommy, Joshua and
Abel.

Headteachers’ Award

The recipients of the Head Teachers Awards this week are Ash, Ace,
Hera, Damon and Ottilie.  Mr Rideout nominated the whole of Year 6
class as they have all been so amazing this week with their SATS.
Fantastic week for you all, well done!

Other Awards

Alice, Sam, Charlie, Scarlett, Phoebe T and Molly T brought in
their swimming certificates.  Phoebe A showed her gymnastics
certificate and Sophie G and Tommy their football awards.

A number of Clutton Brownies attended a two night
residential PGL Brownie camp in Swindon on the
weekend.  They took part in lots of fun individual
and team activities and are all looking forward to
receiving a ‘Camp’ badge to add to their uniforms.
We hope you all enjoyed the experience girls.



A Trip to Greyfield Woods

Yesterday morning at 11 o’clock we set off to the woods.  We met High Littleton Year 6’s at the carpark and
walked on to a shelter where a fire was already lit.  We ate our lunch and ran down to an area where we played
games and introduced ourselves to each other.  After a while High Littleton had to leave but we walked down to
the waterfall.  We sat around and played for an hour until we headed back to school and arrived just in time for
assembly!

By Chloe B, Year 6


